
Dear Millis families,

We are excited to announce our partnership with Family Zone to provide our school communities cyber
safety education. Family Zone, a leading education technology company, has a team of cyber safety and
tech experts that work together to enable families to navigate the internet in a safer way. This partnership
provides our district with tools, resources, and expert advice on all the latest cyber safety topics. As
members of the Millis Schools learning community, you have access to this platform
https://millisps.cybersafetyhub.com/ where you can receive educational materials that will assist you in
managing cyber safety for your family.

Parent Advice Guides

● Expert advice on how to identify the biggest cyber
safety issues your child could be dealing with from
cyberbullying to screen time to online predators

● Step-by-step recommendations on what you can do
about it

Free Monitoring App

● Access to Family Zone’s free monitoring app that gives
insight into your child’s online activity on personal owned devices

● Option to upgrade and gain more access to monitor and
control your child’s online activity

App & Game Reviews

● Extensive reviews of the latest trending apps and games
including a full assessment of functions and risks

● Our cyber experts provide step-by-step instructions on how to
make each app or game safer

Cyber Safety Quiz

● Complete the cyber safety parenting quiz to receive a safety
rating for your family

● Get useful hints and tips on areas that you can focus on to
keep your family safe online

For any further questions please contact Jennifer Starr, Director of Digital Learning and Technology at
jstarr@millisschools.org.

Regards,

Bob Mullaney
Superintendent

https://millisps.cybersafetyhub.com/

